ENOSBUR

5/04/92

Mr. Brian Lamb

Chairman & CEO

C-SPAN

400 North ECapital St., N.W.
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb,

Our school recently participated in a televised teleconference

on the issue of national health insurance put on by the Close-Up
Foundation. We understand that C-SPAN is a major supporter of the
Close-Up Foundation.

Your support of Close-Up and its programs deserves our thanks
and recognition. These programs provide opportunities for our
students to interact with their peers around the world on issues
of commom concern. This is a powerful motivator for young
Americans to engage themselves in the issues of our time. More
importantly, we continue to reap the benefits of their involve-
ment when they become adults.

Thank you for your support of Close-Up's programs.

Sincerely.
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